The 15th April 1974

lr. David Lockwood,
P,0, Box, 20222
Nairobie~ Kenya

Dear David,

I just recaived your letter from April the lst., 'nd I 1augheéﬁa lot with your
troubles with Mr, Rona. I hope you did not kill our old frien€, the big lion,
May be next year we shall get him,

In principle, I wish to go on sefari may beo#n December, may be in January,
but I cannot tell you this now, For me it is much better ond of January, but I
will not be sble 4o tell you exactly uatil the month of Juns. Of courss, I
ghould liks to go hunting {or a big, big, big elephant.

Please send me a plan inoluding vikiting in some lodges starting January 15th
and in the time you send me that schedule, may be I shall be ready for a deci-
sglon.

Our Yompany in Medrid is going te send you s guestiomnaire sbout the pomsibility
of ghbeblishing our business in Kenya. Please £ill it with your replics.
Being Geoffrey Kent separated from your Uompany, i think that it ie lopieal, just
and nocesaery to deal with you because, as a matter of fach, you aro the only
one we have deald in our previous safaris. This does not wean that I have anjthing
against Jeff, who is a very nice boy, works very hard and is extraordinary kind,
i hops that he will understand it

, should he know it.
1 am happy you play "CGineRumy® because in this field I think that I mey be eble
to defleat you.

1 wish you the best of lucks and; waiting for your acheduls, 1 remain,
Vory friendly yours,
Yernondo A. Rubid

P/5.~ 1 join you several pictures snd beg you %o keep yours and give the others
to my £riends of the Safarie
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